
 
 

 

Post Title: Classroom Assistant  

Salary: Scale C £12,832- 13,089 (Pro-rata) 
Hours: 30 hours per week  
Weeks: Term-time + 1 week  
Contract: Permanent  
Required for: Immediately  

 
The Wensum Trust is seeking to appoint a committed and enthusiastic colleague to join our team at 
Hellesdon High School. 

As part of The Wensum Trust, we believe that our shared duty is to help every child to develop into 
high achieving, confident, healthy, caring and resilient members of their family and community. We 
want our schools to be healthy environments where both children and staff can develop and where 
strong, positive relationships are key. Our school, therefore, practices a relational approach with 
children, our families and our communities. We are particularly interested in working with people who 
share Our Qualities; who will work effectively and flexibly as part of a team.  

At Hellesdon High School we are committed to evidence-informed classroom practice and a 

knowledge rich curriculum in every subject. We believe that empowering students with knowledge is 

the best way to help all our young people to become creative, well-round, successful life-long learners.  

The successful applicant will enjoy working with young people and be confident communicators to 

both students and parents. We welcome applications from candidates who can bring a real 

enthusiasm to the school and who will continue to raise the already high standards of achievement.  

A confident and enthusiastic person, with a good sense of humour and ICT skills is required.  You will 

be supporting in mainstream classes with students presenting with learning/emotional/physical 

needs.   

Being a part of The Wensum Trust’s family of schools offers employees unique experiences to work 

alongside our strategic partners and to collaborate with a wider network of staff. We believe in 

investing in employees as individuals, by providing training opportunities that help to develop both 

existing and new skill sets, to encourage career progression at all levels. 

We care about bringing together the most able people, to help us achieve our vision of providing a 
rounded education for children, quality support for their families and opportunities to enrich our 
communities. 

For further information on this vacancy and our school, please contact Sharon Revell, Principal’s PA at 
srevell5xr7@nsix.org.uk.  

Closing Date: Tuesday 5 October 2021 
 

We are committed to supporting equal opportunities and diversity in our interactions with job applicants, 
employees, children, families and communities. We are fully committed to creating a safe and supportive work 

environment based on mutual trust and respect. 
Our top priority is the protection and safeguarding of children and we expect our staff and volunteers to share 
this commitment. All staff appointments are subject to an enhanced DBS check and safer recruitment practices 

in line with Keeping Children Safe in Education (2020).  

 


